
 

 

 

Building & Grounds Committee Report 

 
                                           June 27, 2023 

 

 

To: FOSCL Board 

 

From: Norbert Kraich, Chair 

 

Landscaping Update 

 

• McCabe Landscaping has completed a few new plantings for Spring 

• Shelia McCabe is planning on removing/replacing some of the plantings in the 

garden area adjacent to the meeting rooms and the children’s area as needed 

• Grass cutting for the summer months has begun and will continue into fall 

• SCL front door planters continue to be updated regularly. 
  

 

 

 

 


